
On June 3rd, Nillab Pazhwak, co-
founder and board member of A-AWA,
represented the organization for a
'listen and learn' session hosted at the
Northern Virginia Community College.

The session was hosted by the Office of
the President as part of their Diversity,
Equity, and Inclusion Initiative to
intrigue community and share
challenges female refugees face.
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More recently, on June 25th, A-AWA hosted a
table at the One Journey Festival, a festival
which celebrates the talents and contributions
of refugees. 

The team running the tent was able to
connect with other refugee resettlement
agencies! They also gathered a good amount
of resources for A-AWA's clients.
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The 20th Anniversary Awards
honored these 3 incredible women
on June 7th for their incredible
feats. A special congratulations to
Zheela Noori, an A-AWA volunteer
and supporter.

A-AWA's APA team had 2 separate
dinner meetings, one at Dar Al-
Hijrah, on June 22nd, with a
representative from Islamic Relief.
The day after they had a dinner
meeting at Dar Al-Noor. The
purpose of these meetings was to
discuss solutions for the most
effective services to Afghan
refugees.
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Hi, my name is Haroon Nazari. I'm
going into 10th grade and I currently
live in Orlando, Florida with my
brother and parents. My hobbies
include playing piano, swimming, and
baking.

Thank you for reading this month's
newsletter!
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